
From The Principal 

 

 

Term 1, Week 6   

Term 1 Dates 

 

Monday 30th January 

To 

Friday 14th April 

 

Thursday 9/3/2023 

Assembly 

Rooms 4 and 14  

presenting 

 

Friday 10/3/23 

Pupil Free Day 

 

Monday 13/3 /23 

Adelaide Cup  

Public Holiday 

 

 

 Text your child’s absence 

to:  0428149662 

Full Name/Class/Reason  

Newsletter 2 2023 

. 

Dear Families, 

Thankfully we are over last weeks heat wave, and 

have some cooler weather so the children can get 

outside and run off some energy at playtimes. 

Just a reminder that we have a pupil free day next 

week on Friday – just before the Adelaide cup    

holiday on Monday so this will make it an extra long 

weekend for students. 

You may have noticed some work happening on site 

and some areas of the school have been bunted off 

for the time being. 

We are paving the area by the kitchen garden and 

extending the shaded area which should look       

fantastic when completed. 

Currently I have closed down the kitchen garden  

program as Kim is now working in the front office. 

I will be advertising soon for a new Kitchen specialist 

to start in term 2. At the same time this will give us an 

opportunity to ensure garden beds are planted and  

there is produce to use for cooking. 

The programme will then run according to the   

Stephanie Alexander plan where children will       

harvest vegetables and cook a meal to eat. 

 



F R O M  T H E  P R I N C I PA L  

Our playground is still closed as we await contractors to come and dig an 
area beneath the equipment and put in soft fall to ensure safety for     
students. We have had a  lot of trouble with contractors but hope this will 
not take too much longer. At this stage it will re open the end of or before 

end of next week. 

Just to let you know that we needed to put the school into “shelter in Place 
“ (in -vacuation) last Friday due to a directive from the Department as the 

bushfires and smoke were deemed to be of danger. 

Processes for School Shelter in Place and Evacuations are being updated 
at this site and will need to be practiced more regularly so that           

procedures are smooth when this happens again. 

We will always try to send families something on seesaw messenger when 
this happens so you have a heads up but this came upon us unexpectedly 

and threw us all a bit – so apologies for anyone who was inconvenienced. 

I will send out more information as we update our    

systems. 

Teresa Harriott 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

We ask parents move forward as much as possible rather than stopping in 
front of the kiss & drop gates. Blakeview staff will check in with cars    

waiting and walk students to their cars. 

Be aware the council monitors this area and stopping or parking on the 

solid yellow line can result in fines being issued. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

K I S S  A N D  D R O P  

 



R O O M  17  N E W S  

 



S P O R T  

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 



S C H O O L  V I S I T  

We had 3 of the players from Central districts come out to visit us recently. 

The students from room 18 had a great time learning new skills. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

With Love Formal Wear is a charity that provides year 6 and year 12    

students clothes to wear at formals.  

With Love Formal Wear will have its first Pop  Up Event for 2023 on       

Saturday April 1st. 

Book a time to find your perfect free formal wear for year 6 and year 12 

students at 1506 Main North Road, Salisbury South 

They will be open from 9am—3pm 

http://calendly.com/withloveformalwear84/with-love-formal-wear-pop-up-

boutique-1 

 

 

 

 

 

 

W I T H  L O V E  F O R M A L  W E A R  



 

R O O M  2  

What’s been happening in Room 2? 

What a busy start of the year its been! In Room 2 we have started our  
literacy learning journey using Heggerty and InitiaLit (whole class literacy 
programs incorporating phonological awareness, literature and             
vocabulary). We have developed our understanding of rhyming, syllables, 

letter recognition, initial sounds, blending and letter formation.  

Our weekly library visits with our own decorated library bags have also 
been a highlight of our first few weeks of school. We have also enjoyed 
reading storybooks, developing our vocabulary and producing some     

fantastic artwork to support our understanding of these stories.  

In Maths we have looked at a variety of concepts including sorting,        
patterning and number value. We have set a variety of goals for the term 
in literacy and numeracy and are working hard to develop our skills in all 

areas. 

We are now experts at following the structures and routines of our      
classroom and enjoy the play based exploration using a variety of toys, 
games and equipment. Some of our favourites include our kitchen, shop and 
workbench. We are excited to experience all the new events the first year 

of school has to offer and making new friends along the way. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



R o o m  14  

 

This term in Room 14 we have been focusing on different character strengths 
linked to the Berry Street program, with the first couple weeks being based 

on 'kindness'. 

 

As a class we talked about what kindness means to us, how to be kind to   
others, and the different ways we can set examples in being kind. The      
students have been participating in "The Kindness Project" where they have 
each made a kindness card with positive statements, and will soon be       
delivering these to the neighbouring streets letterboxes, as a means to 

spread kindness to others. 

 

Here you can see the children working on 
their kindness cards, and also some     

examples of what they have produced. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



2 0 2 3  B E L L  T I M E S  

 

SIZE 4-6-8 10-12-14 -16 S,M,L 

BOMBER JACKETS  $45.00 $45.00 $45.00 

QUARTER ZIP JUMPER $35.00 $35.00 $35.00 

POLO SHIRT   $25.00 $25.00 $25.00 

LONG SLEEVE SHIRT $27.50 $27.50 $27.50 

UNISEX TRACKPANTS $16.00 $16.00 $16.00 

SCHOOL DRESSES $45.00 $45.00 n/a 

BUCKET HATS $10.00   

COMMUNICATION BAG $10.00   

We support clothing bought from other suppliers if in school colours 

and without logos.  We accept Cash and EFTPOS 

Thursday Mon, Tues, Wed, Fri. 

School starts 8:50 

Lesson 1  9:20—10:10 

Lesson 2  10:10—11:00 

LUNCH PLAY 11:00-11:30 

Lesson 3 

Eating time 11:30—11:40 

11:30-12:20 

Lesson 4 12:20-1:10 

RECESS PLAY 1:10-1:30 

Lesson 5 

Eating Time 1:30—1:40 

1:30—2:20 

 

Lesson 6 2:20—3:10 

School Starts 8:50 

Lesson 1  9:20—10:10 

Lesson 2  10:10—11:00 

LUNCH PLAY 11:00-11:30 

Lesson 3 

Eating time 11:30—11:40 

11:30-12:20 

Lesson 4 12:20-1:10 

RECESS PLAY 1:10-1:30 

Lesson 5 

Eating Time 1:30—1:40 

1:30-2:20 

Early Dismissal  2:20 

U N I F O R M  P R I C E  L I S T S  



C o m m u n i t y  n e w s  

 



 
C o m m u n i t y  n e ws  



R e s o u r c e  C e n t r e  

Welcome back to the Resource Centre. 

 

“In 2023 the Library is the place to be” 

 

The library is open from 8:30am each 
day until the end of the school day.  Bor-
rowing has started, all students have one 
borrowing lesson each week with their 

class teacher/s. 
 

Please return any books borrowed from 
last year which you have found in the 

holidays. 

 

 

 

The Premier’s Reading Challenge is 
Celebrating 20 years in 2023 with a 

special 20 Book Challenge.   

This involves reading an extra 8 
books of their own choice in addition 

to the usual 12 books.   

For those who complete the 20 year 
challenge as well as receiving their 
award for this year they will receive 

a bonus certificate. 



N O T I C E B OA R D  

NAPLAN  

Between the 14th and 24th March, our Years 3 and 5 
students will be participating in the various NAPLAN 
assessments. Over the years, we have seen a number of 
students and parents get quite anxious about these  
assessments. We are writing to let you know, that whilst 
it’s understandable to be a little nervous, all we ask any of our students is to give it their 
best efforts. For the mums and dads at home, the best way that you can  support your 
kids is to reassure them that that they just have to try their best, don’t place unnecessary 
expectations or pressure about getting everything correct and please don’t let it be the 
focus of that time frame. Children are made up of more than an assessment score, we all 
have our strengths and areas that we can improve. NAPLAN doesn’t capture a sense of 
humour, social skills, or friendships. It does not focus on our school values; Respect,      
Responsibility and Honesty. Whilst NAPLAN is an important snap shot of students abilities 
in Literacy and Numeracy (and gives us as a school direction to strengthen if large    
numbers of students have not grasped a concept), the best advice we can offer, is just do 

your best.  

 

School Interviews  

In week 8 this term, we will be hosting Parent/Teacher      
interviews. This will be a perfect time to meet with your     
children’s teachers and discuss how they have gone in the first 
term. More information and the online booking schedule will 

be sent out soon. 

 

Swimming  

In week 10 , our R-2 students will be travelling to the Elizabeth Aquadome for their   
annual swimming lessons. Swimming is an important part of the school curriculum as well 
as being a great life skill. It is really important that we keep ourselves and others safe 

when in and around water.  


